Natalie F. Smith

Principal Attorney

Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420

(561) 691-7207

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile)






April 11, 2006
Ms. Blanca S. Bayó, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and

 Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission

Betty Easley Conference Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:
Florida Power & Light Company’s Withdrawal of Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification – Docket No. 060038-EI 

Dear Ms. Bayó:

Please be advised that Florida Power & Light Company hereby withdraws its April 4, 2006 Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification related to certain confidential information included in FPL’s response to the Staff Audit for Review 2004/2005 Storm Damage Cost Recovery, Audit Control No. 05-292-4-1.  Therefore, attached is a non-confidential version of FPL’s response.

Thanking you in advance for your assistance in this matter.






Sincerely,







s/Natalie F. Smith







Natalie F. Smith
NFS:ec
cc:
Parties of Record (without enclosure)

